ST. PRAYAG PUBLIC SCHOOL
H-4/5,PITAMPURA,DELHI-110034

Date- 30.06.2022

Dear students

Long vacation period is over and it is time to be back to school
routine. Hope you all would have enjoyed and utilise the break to
overcome your weaknesses and shortcomings.

School js reopenfng on 4th July 2022 as per the schedule pre-
decided. It is expected that you all would have completed your holidays
homework along with pending work(if any).

All of you are expected to be in fine health and hope that you
would attend the school on regular basis from 4 July onwards. Be in
proper school uniform and follow all the covid norms.

Hope to meet you all on 4th of July 2022.

Thanks and Regards
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